
 

 

 

 

31 August 2023 

Dear Parents 

The school along with Stagecoach Bus operate a daily bus service directly to the School, that can only be used by our 
students 

The route and indicative times for this bus is: (*indicative times not provided by Stagecoach) 

Stop Time 
Green Lane/Melrose Avenue 07:49 
Hoole Lane/Pipers Lane 07:52* 
Hoole Lane/Canadian Avenue 07:55* 
Newton Lane/Hoole Road 07:57 
Wealstone Lane 08:00* 
Neston Drive 08:02* 
Dicksons Drive – The Bears 
Paw 

08:05 

Liverpool Road/Brook Lane 08:10* 
The Catholic High School 08:25 

 

Return Trip Time Monday Time Tuesday to Friday 
The Catholic High School 14:15 15:15 
Liverpool Road/Brook Lane 14:30* 15:30* 
Dicksons Drive/The Bears Paw 14:35 15:35 
Neston Drive 14:38* 15:38* 
Wealstone Lane 14:40* 15:40* 
Newton Lane/Hoole Road 14:42* 15:42* 
Hoole Lane/Canadian Avenue 14:43 15:43 
Hoole Lane/Pipers Lane 14:46* 15:46* 
Green Lane/Melrose Avenue  14:53 15:53 

 

The bus will be numbered C3 and will stop at all stops on the route, not just those mentioned. A map of the route 
can be found at the end of this letter. 

If you would like to apply for a pass, click on the attached link https://forms.office.com/e/2VuFxCnAx2 or scan the 
attached QR code to take you to the application form 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Payment will be collected each half-term and is priced at £110 per half term with a 10% discount for each additional 
child booked onto the bus to be paid through Parentpay.  

Payment plans are available for this, with the amount paid in instalments to suit your individual circumstances.   

This figure includes each journey to and from school as well as unlimited bus travel at any time of day (evening, 
weekend and school holidays (excluding Summer)) on Stagecoach buses in the Chester area. Each student will be 
issued with a Smartcard that will be for their use only which will need to be shown to gain access to the bus.  

These passes will be issued from school and can be collected  the school office. 

If your child loses their pass during the year, they will not be allowed to get on the bus until a new pass has been 
issued to them by the school office. If at any point in the year you no longer need the pass, then please return it to 
the school office and we will arrange for your account to be closed at that point and we will you inform you of any 
outstanding costs that need to be made. 

The route for bus provided by Stagecoach 

 

 

The bus will start and finish at Melrose Avenue not at the shops on Green Lane. 



 

 

If you have any further queries regarding this bus, then please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Kilcoyne  

Business Manager 


